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Chairs Taylor, Readon and members of the committee,
I’m Clair Klock, retired farmer from Corbett, OR and semi-retired conservation specialist at
Clackamas SWCD.
I urge your full support for funding of the Oregon Watershed Enhancement board in HB 5539 and
5540. In 30 plus years of experience I have seen nothing but forward process and improvement of
this agency. It is a organization of partnerships, active participation of landowners, business and local
citizen groups. They deserve the requested funds and more.
Thank you
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